
Dear Sirs

I am writing to object to the following policies within your draft local plan as follows:

SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and 
Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent 
Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 
and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of these propose the dedesignation of Green Belt 
for housing and other purposes. 

These sites are part of the historic Enfield Chase, which is unique in the southeast 
and has played an important role in the development of Enfield as a 'green and 
pleasant' borough in which to live. . The greenbelt Enfield Chase is a valuable and 
an irreplaceable landscape asset and its loss would cause permanent harm not 
only to the Green Belt as a whole, but also to the very character of the borough, as 
well as the neighbouring borough of Barnet.

Also I understand the dedesignation of more than really small areas of greenbelt is 
strongly discouraged by the Mayor of London.

I will fight against any planning development within these sites as our precious 
greenbelt needs to be protected, for us and for future generations.


